

BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Will Teece, Headteacher

Telephone: 0116 287 9921

Website: www.brookvalegroby.com



Ref: HDY Date 03/03/2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that National Careers Week (NCW) is from Monday 7th to Friday 11th March. During this time, students will have the opportunity to participate in various activities around Careers. This includes tutor time activities: quiz, a presentation on key elements of the careers area on our website, a mypath video on how to prepare for a careers 1:1 and a speedy speakers video of five professionals speaking about their careers.

On the Careers Google Classrooms there will be a slideshow of extra-curricular online activities students can participate in from a wide range of companies and organisations. As well as the regular Careers Focus weekly update.

The aim of National Careers Week is to support students with their plans and aspirations for their future and we thought this would be a good opportunity to share the websites and links to resources with parents as well:

www.nationalcareersweek.com/ www.ncw2020.co.uk

I have also attached to this email a flyer of parent related activities and resources especially made for NCW 2020.

In the following days after the event, our website will be updated with this year's activities: https://brookvalegroby.com/national-careers-week-4-8-march-2019/

If you would like additional information on your child's Careers journey in school including key events and resources for parents, please visit: https://brookvalegroby.com/parents-and-carers-information/

Throughout the school year we are always grateful for any parent support for our Careers programme such as the parents who have come in to speak to our HPA and MedHedz students in the guest speaker programme, to speaking about their careers to whole year groups in assemblies. We have various events throughout the year with different years groups. If you would like to be involved in our Careers Guidance Programme we would delighted to hear from you!

Kind Regards, **Hayley Dymond Campus Careers Advisor**